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LEA FEDERAL CONSOLIDATED COMMITTEE MEETING 
May 11, 2021 

5:00 PM – HILLDALE BOARDROOM, ADMINISTRATION BUILDING 
 

     

 

AGENDA 

 

 

1. CALL MEETING TO ORDER 

2. OVERVIEW OF SPECIAL SERVICE 

3. PRESENTATION OF TITLE I, TITLE II, TITLE III, TITLE IV, RLIS,  & CARL PERKINS 

4. PRESENTATION OF CARE ACT AND ESSAR II FUNDS 

5. DISCUSSION OF ALL FEDERAL PROGRAMS  

6. SUGGESTIONS AND COMMENTS ON BUDGETING FEDERAL FUNDS IN THE   

 THE 2021-2022 SCHOOL YEAR  

7. NEW BUSINESS 

8. NEXT MEETING DATE –  OCTOBER 2021 

9. VOTE TO ADJOURN  

 

 

 

Posting Information: 

 

Date:  May 7, 2021 

Time: 2:30 pm 

Place: Entrance to the Hilldale Administration Building 

 313 E Peak Blvd.  Muskogee, OK 74403 

By: Dr. Deborah Tennison, Assistant Superintendent  

 

 


